
School Chaplain’s Update from Vicky Tyrrell  24/9/21 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
You might have noticed on Twitter, we’ve been collecting seeds from plants in the school garden and are 
taking part in a community seed swap next weekend.   
  

 

  
It is part of a wider FREE family event called “Leigh Fun Palace” and is taking place at The Turnpike (above 
Leigh Library) from 10am - 5pm on Saturday 2nd Oct  
  
If you have any seeds you want to bring along and swap at the Fun Palace, you’ll be more than welcome, 
and there’ll be volunteers on hand to chat and give advice about general gardening  
  
Hope to see you there!  

God Bless.  


